
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Scott Hall"
Subject: RE: LOGOS Apollo 2407 29E Well Pad Facility Commingle
Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 2:39:00 PM
Attachments: image001.jpg

Hello Scott,
 
The OCD is placing this application for a surface commingling permit (CTB-950) on hold until the
earlier of either 6 months (03/29/2021) or APDs have been approved for all the wells which LOGOS
Operating, LLC wishes to include in this application. After this period, the application will be placed
back under review and another evaluation will be made at that time.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Scott Hall <shall@logosresourcesllc.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 11:06 AM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: LOGOS Apollo 2407 29E Well Pad Facility Commingle
 
I will check. I believe we are still waiting on several of the API #s.
 

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD [mailto:Dean.McClure@state.nm.us] 
Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 4:16 PM
To: Scott Hall <shall@logosresourcesllc.com>
Subject: RE: LOGOS Apollo 2407 29E Well Pad Facility Commingle
 
Hello Scott,
 
Do you have a status update regarding this application?
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Scott Hall <shall@logosresourcesllc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2020 11:23 AM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] RE: LOGOS Apollo 2407 29E Well Pad Facility Commingle
 
Dean, here are the four CAs supporting the Apollo pad facility. I did confirm that we are still waiting
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on APD approvals from BLM. I’ll let you know when we see those.
 

From: Scott Hall 
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 10:15 AM
To: 'McClure, Dean, EMNRD' <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Subject: LOGOS Apollo 2407 29E Well Pad Facility Commingle
 
Hi Dean,
 
I’ve been asked to check on the status of this application. Could you please call me when
convenient?
Thanks.
 
J. Scott Hall
Senior Attorney
LOGOS Resources II, LLC
317 Paseo de Peralta
P. O. Box 1946
Santa Fe, NM  87504
Office:   505.303.7236
Mobile: 505.670.7362
shall@logosresourcesllc.com
 
 

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments to it may be
legally privileged and include confidential information intended only for the recipient(s) identified
above. If you are not one of those intended recipients, you are hereby notified that any
dissemination, distribution or copying of this e-mail or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender of that fact by return e-mail and
permanently delete the e-mail and any attachments to it immediately. Please do not retain, copy or
use this e-mail or its attachments for any purpose, nor disclose all or any part of its contents to any
other person.
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